
 
We, the delegates of the Youth Forum recommend to the General 
Assembly: 
 

1. To have clear commitments to the implementation of a meaningful 
youth IPPF strategy, including through concrete goals to evaluate 
improvement, especially with the inclusion of marginalised groups. 
We envision a strategy that emphasises and that sets the stage for 
youth centred action.  

 
2. To ensure the direct involvement of youth in the IPPF rebranding 

process. Local and global digital communication and educational 
strategies, such as CSE, need to be informed by youth to be 
relevant for adolescents and youth. 
 

3. To ensure that IPPF prioritises core funding for the six regional 
networks and programs, separated from other MAs. We will be in 
charge of proposing, designing, executing and following up on 
projects relating to the youth with the key principles of youth-led 
accountability in place.  
 

4. To co-create and engage in learning programs to build our 
capacity within the governance structures and strategies 

 
5. To co-create and engage in a permanent regional and global 

platform where youth can share and connect, both within Member 
Associations and the regional youth networks. We recognize the 
differences in accessibility, and we need to tackle them together.  

 
6. To ensure that MAs in each country are safer spaces for all youth, 

where their participation is embraced and encouraged.  
 

7. To create a mentorship program at the global and national level, 
so that we enable intergenerational growth and sustainable 
development of the Federation. We will pave the way for future 
generations through meaningful youth participation.  

 
 


